Baby Grand Piano Fundraiser~

We are looking to purchase a baby grand piano for our sanctuary which will cost in the neighborhood of $8,800.   Breaking that amount down comes to $100 for each one of the 88 piano keys.  There is a piano fund keyboard poster placed in the fellowship hall.  For every gift given a portion of one of the 88 piano keys will be colored in as we head toward that goal.   If you wish to donate an entire key in memory of someone please let Casey know.   To make a gift toward this fundraiser, in addition to your regular offering, please put the amount and the word, "Piano Fund" on the "Other” section of your offering envelope or in the memo line of your check. Thank You.
DivorceCare~

This 14 week series is held Mondays from 6:00 to 8:00 pm. DivorceCare is a weekly video seminar series and support group for people who are separated or divorced. This 14-week program is produced by top experts in grief and recovery. Videos are combined with support group discussions of the materials presented each evening and cover the topics of facing anger, depression and loneliness, new relationships, financial survival, forgiveness, reconciliation, and moving on. The small groups are led by those who have experienced and moved through this difficult life experience and are able to help restore hope through this Christ-centered ministry. If you are interested in attending the sessions or would like more information please call Kobi Phillipps at 

(715) 431-0187 or email the church office: info@newhopelutheranchurch.org.
Help on Sundays ~  

At each of our Sunday Services there are opportunities to help assist in our time of worship. If you are willing and able to volunteer for any of these opportunities for ministry, please check the sign-up sheet on the bulletin board in the fellowship hall.  We have various areas in which we need help from the congregation.  Also, if there is a time you would like to bring altar flowers in honor or memory of someone, or just because, there is a sign-up sheet for that too.  Thank you to all who volunteer their time and talent at New Hope!
~New Hope News~
Coffee Serving Schedule ~

The Coffee serving schedule ends Oct.2, so we will be making a new one. Anyone that wants to be added or taken off or wants specific days please contact Pat Johnson 715-463-5568 or Caren Sundquist 715-463-2414.

Thank you to all for making this possible, we appreciate you!
Grantoberfest Booth- September 16 - Volunteers Needed ~

New Hope will be hosting a booth at Grantoberfest from 10 A.M. to 4 P.M.  Saturday, September 16.  We will be giving out free soft serve cones this year with the use of a donated soft serve machine from Dairy Queen. We are looking for volunteers who are willing and able to help serve at the booth and with the games.  We are also looking for volunteers to help with set up and tear down of our booth. We will need someone to help take our tables and supplies up to the fairgrounds on Friday, September 15 at 4 pm. We are also in need of someone who can climb a ladder to hang our 1banner. A sign-up sheet is on the back table of the sanctuary.
Senior Choir Needs Voices - Reading Music Not Required
The New Hope Senior Choir will begin practicing Wednesday, September 20th at 7pm at the church.

Please consider joining this inspirational group!  There are no voice tryouts. Our motto is: You do your best and God will do the rest!

 

Bell Ringers needed - No experience or Music Reading Required
For the first time New Hope will begin a Bell Choir!  Our first meeting will be Wednesday, September 20th at 6pm.  We will choose the day and time for our practices at this meeting.  This choir is open for 3rd grade through adult.

 

Junior Choir Needs Voices 
The New Hope Jr Choir will begin practicing on

Sunday, September 17th at 11 am in the sanctuary.

All children ages 3 to 6th grade are welcome!!

Grantoberfest Activities and School Backpack Food Program~

Grantsburg’s Family Fall Festival Saturday, September 16 from 
10:00am – 4:00pm at Grantsburg Fairgrounds – FREE Admission!

New this year will be a Kubb Tournament (lawn game) from 1:30pm – 3:00pm. The tournament requires 2 person teams at $20/team.  Proceeds will go to the Grantsburg Alliance of Churches to support the local Salvation Army Backpack Program. Sign up online at www.grantoberfest.com/kubb (video with game instructions included).This year’s activities include Kids’ pedal tractor pull (11am), classic car show (10-1), three free bounce houses/inflatables, face painting, petting zoo (10-3), clown with balloon animals (11-3) lawn games, mini golf, ladies nail driving contest (12:30), pumpkin bowling, Great Pumpkin Contest (2pm), music (Grantsburg high school choir at 3), emergency and DNR vehicles to view, free memory screens, and many more activities and games….most are free of charge! Also, check out this year’s biggest and ugliest pumpkins (awards at 2pm). More info on our website. www.grantoberfest.comLots of local vendors selling items, food and showing off their service offerings.
Parking~

O’Reilly Auto Parts has offered to allow our congregation to use the parking in front of their section of building on the North side beside the white trucks as well as their employee parking on the East side along the retaining wall facing the gas station.

New Member Recognition~

We will recognize new members during a worship service in October. New Hope is still receiving new members. If you are interested in becoming a member please contact the church office
Noah’s Park Registration~

Information letters and registration forms are being mailed out. You may turn these forms in to Casey, to Calvary Covenant, or send them with your children on the first day. Noah’s Park will begin Wednesday, September 13 at 3:30 at Calvary Covenant Church in Alpha.  Informational letters and registration forms are also available on the back table of the sanctuary.
Life’s Healing Choices~

“Life’s Healing Choices” by John Baker founder of “Celebrate Recovery” is a small group which takes a deeper look at the hurts, habits, and hang-ups that stifle the abundant life God has planned for us. We will learn how to release past hurts, apply God’s truths to everyday decision-making, forgive and ask others for forgiveness, and build a healthy foundation for change. This group is directed by Rosalyn Peters and meets on Tuesdays at the Grantsburg Public Library from 10 am to 12 pm and will run for 10 weeks. If you are interested in this group please see Rosalyn or call the church office.

Men’s Bible Study- Book of Luke
An interesting study, filled with action and adventure so relevant to finding peace and direction in our turbulent times, led by Dr. Ken Hyatt, is being presented on the book of Luke. This study is offered Wednesday mornings at 6:30 am. The study meets next door at the recently reopened coffee shop “Harper's Hangout."
Bible Study Galatians ~
Please join us for an in depth study of the book of Galatians. Paul's letter to the Galatians was addressed to a group of churches in Galatia a region of modern day Turkey. Have you ever wondered: Why is Galatians so important?  Why does Paul seem so angry with these churches? What is the big idea of this book?  How do I apply this in my life?  Please join us as we study to find answers to these questions and more.  This study meets at Tammy and Gene Blomberg's home, 13350 North Rd., Grantsburg, on the second and fourth Sunday's at 7:00 pm 
Prayer Shawls ~

If you know someone who could use a prayer shawl, please contact Sylvia Hanson. Those of you who are making prayer shawls can put them in the totes in the storage room.  God bless all of you for making these prayer shawls.  

